
 

 

The light is subtly changing, as we can finally sense a hint of spring….
Homes are full of bouquets of tulips, in hopes of jump-starting the season. 
Though it’s been a brutally cold winter, the clarity and brightness have been 
welcome companions of the crisp temperatures, great for keeping spirits 
high. 
Despite the brisk thermometer readings, KJD-MD has been busier than 
ever, especially with the CoolSculpting freeze event. 
The popularity of the non-invasive fat removal treatment continues to 
increase, as the results speak for themselves. 
Stubborn fat can be a thing of the past…. 
 

March Break is on the horizon, and while the office will be opened 
throughout, there will be a clinic closure on March 26th and 27th. 
Treatments will be available until the 11th, with products and appointment 
scheduling accessible thereafter, excluding the 26th and 27th.  



Please contact the office early to be safe, and we will do our very best to 
ensure your aesthetic needs are met. 
 

The American Society for Laser Medicine and Surgery conference, 
celebrating the International Year of Light and light-based technologies, is 
to be held April 23rd to 26th. 
As a Fellow of the Society, I will be in attendance to ensure that the latest, 
most innovative, scientifically and clinically-relevant information is available 
to you. 
It is at a forum such as ASLMS that break-throughs are introduced, 
inspiring luminaries share experience and wisdom, and leading-edge 
advances are made in the ever-growing field of Laser and Aesthetic 
Medicine. 
It will be with pleasure that I share the knowledge with you. Stay tuned! 
 

Many charity events are occurring around the city in the next few months. 
KJD-MD has been a proud sponsor, and we hope you will be too. 
Silent auction items abound, especially for CoolSculpting. 
Please be supportive of these worthy causes by bidding generously. 
 

Time to enjoy the light…. 
Be well, travel safely, and enjoy your journey. 
 

Cheers, 
 

KJD-MD


